
Dewing School Family Game Night

Dewing Families – Please join us in the Dewing Cafeteria for a night of board game fun! This 

will be a great opportunity for friends and family to get together in a large group outside of the 

normal school day. Come laugh and play!

• Board games and bottled water will be provided. 

• We ask that each family bring a “potluck” snack - something individually wrapped to share with one or 
two other friends. (All snacks must be peanut-free). 

• In addition, we will have guided tours of the Dewing School for those who have not had the 
opportunity to see where their children come to learn.
• We are looking for parent and staff volunteers to help set up and break down the night of the event, as 

well as people who are familiar with the school to lead tours. To volunteer email Mrs. Gerrish at 
TGERRISH@tewksbury.k12.ma.us or Mrs. Bosworth at abosworth@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

• All students must be accompanied by a parent at all times. Chaperoned siblings are welcome to join.
This is not a drop-off event.  

• Please enter and exit through the cafeteria entrance. All families must sign in at the door. 

• Following with our current school guidelines, masks are optional. 

Friday, March 25 6:00pm – 7:30pm


